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Construction to Temporarily Close One Block of Cedar Avenue  
Traffic will be detoured through Sunnyside 

 

As part of the Cedar Avenue Reconstruction project, Cedar Avenue will be closed to all traffic between 

Fourth Street and Ellen Street beginning tomorrow, July 18 through Saturday, July 27 to allow for 

installation of a new sewer main.  Signage of the closure has been posted. 

West bound traffic will be detoured at Fourth Street to Dortha Avenue to Aris Street back to Cedar 

Avenue.  East bound traffic will be detoured from Cedar Avenue down Ellen Street to Dortha Avenue 

and then to Fourth Street.   

Motorists are urged to exercise caution in the construction area and should expect brief delays.  The 

entire project is scheduled for completion in mid-August. 

 


